B embarcadero media

July 18,2012
To whom it may concern:

Embarcadero Media, the parent company of the Palo Alto Weekly, gives one-time
reprint permission to IEEE Solid State Circuits Magazine for the Aug. 3, 1983,
photo of Lynn Conway. The photograph was taken by Margaret Moulton and
should be credited, per the magazine's own style, along the lines of "Margaret
Moulton/Palo Alto Weekly." The permission includes both print and web versions
of the publication.

Sincerely,

Jocelyn Dong
Editor

Palo Alto Weekly
Palo Alto, Calif.
jdong@paweekly.com
(650) 326-8210
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